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Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
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DATE: June 15, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Jefferson Doehling, Engineering Specialist II, Division of Engineering 

RE: DN 20190195-WS - Application for transfer of water and wastewater systems of 
Regency Utilities, Inc., and transfer of Certificate Nos. 641-W and 551-S to Duval 
Waterworks, Inc., in Duval County. 

 
Please file the attached email correspondence from Troy Rendell regarding inspection of Duval 
Waterworks’ distribution system, in the above mentioned docket file. 
 
JD/pz 
 
Attachment 



From: Troy Rendell
To: Jeff Doehling
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20190195 (Duval Waterworks) - Information Request
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 11:37:14 AM

To our knowledge they have never inspected the distribution system.  The fire system is not
regulated by FDEP.  The potable distribution system is under the mall parking lot (asphalt) and inside
and under the mall.  Access to inspect would next to impossible to do any type of inspection.
 
Troy Rendell
Vice President - Investor Owned Utilities

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard
New Port Richey, FL  34652
(Office) 727-848-8292 x245
(Mobile) 727-777-2508
(Fax) 727-848-7701
(E-Mail) trendell@uswatercorp.net
 
From: Jeff Doehling [mailto:JDOEHLIN@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 11:10 AM
To: Troy Rendell (trendell@uswatercorp.net)
Subject: Docket No. 20190195 (Duval Waterworks) - Information Request
 
Mr. Rendell,
 
Staff is preparing its recommendation, and had a question concerning DEP inspections of
Duval Waterworks, Inc.'s (DWI) distribution system. We are aware that DWI does not have
any DEP permits, as DWI does not have any treatment facilities. However, the DEP conducts
inspections of the distribution system for other similar distribution only utilities. Does the DEP
conduct periodic inspections of DWI's distribution system? If not, please explain why.
 
Respectfully,
Jeff Doehling
 
Jefferson Doehling
Engineering Specialist
Division of Engineering
Florida Public Service Commission
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